
Request for Improved Captioning Standards 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to you to express my concern regarding the current standards of captioning in online 

videos. As an advocate for accessibility, I believe that improved captioning is crucial for 

ensuring that all viewers, including those who are deaf or hard of hearing, have equal access to 

information and entertainment. 

Many platforms and content creators currently use inconsistent or poorly synchronized captions, 

which not only hinder comprehension but also marginalize a significant portion of the audience. 

I urge you to consider implementing stricter guidelines for captioning quality, including 

accuracy, synchronization, and completeness. 

By taking steps to enhance captioning standards, we can foster inclusivity and ensure that 

everyone can enjoy the content provided. I appreciate your attention to this important matter and 

look forward to your response. 

Thank you for your time. 



 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


